Y Pwyllgor Deisebau

Welsh Parliament

Petitions Committee

Helen Mary Jones MS Chair, Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee Welsh Parliament Ty Hywel Cardiff Bay CF99 1SN

13 July 2020

Dear Helen Mary

Petition P-05-880 Wales is Rapidly Losing its Musical Reputation and Heritage

Thank you for your letter of 13 March which the committee at our meeting on 23 June, alongside further comments from the Petitioner.

At that meeting, the Committee agreed to close the petition in light of the fact that you will be monitoring further progress in relation to funding and delivery of music education services, following your previous report on this subject. In doing so the committee agreed to share with you the petitioners latest comments.

Further information about the petition, including related correspondence, is available on our website at:

https://business.senedd.wales/mglssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=25303.

If you have any gueries, please contact the Committee clerking team at the e-mail address above, or on 0300 200 6454.

Yours sincerely

Tanet

Janet Finch-Saunders AS/MS

Cadeirydd/Chair

Enc: Correspondence from the petitioner dated 15.06.20



Senedd Cymru

Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 ISN

SeneddDeisebau@senedd.cymru

0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN

SeneddPetitions@senedd.wales



0300 200 6565